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STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY and MINERALS DEPARTMENT
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

TONEY ANAYA
GOVERNOR

POST OFFICE BOX 2000 
STATE IAN0 OFFICE 8UILOING 

SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO 07501 

(SOS! 927-5000

January 27, 1983

Phillips Petroleum Company 
4001 Penbrook 
Odessa, Texas 79762

Attention: Mr. G. R. Smith

Re: Injection Pressure Increase
for the East Vacuum Grayburg- 
San Andres Unit

Dear Mr. Smith:

Administrative approval has been granted to increase the injection 
pressure limitation, affected by Order No. R-5897, to 1350 psi. Evidence 
presented in your January 3, 1983 letter substantiate 1350 psi as a 
reasonable pressure limit. Wells subject to this new pressure limit should 
include all injection wells affected by Order No. R-5897.

cc: Hobbs District Office
Attn: Jerry Sexton
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